Troop Committee Meeting Minutes
Troop 312
July 5, 2021
Members in attendance: Mr. Heron, Troop Committee Chair; Mr. Bebber, Outdoor Activities; Ms. McGregor, Secretary; Mr. Powell, New Scout Coordinator; Mr. Norris, Eagle/OA Advisor; Mr. McGregor, Webmaster; Mr. Clamp; Mr. Law; Mr. Martin; Alex K., Quartermaster
The meeting was called to order at 7:10.
Ms. McGregor, June  Minutes
· Mr. Bebber made a motion, seconded by Mr. Powell, to approve June’s minutes. Motion passed.
Mr. Heron
· Camp Rainey Mountain summer camp is July 17 - 24. Footlocker inspection is on Tuesday.
· Campcards are finished.
· Next troop meeting, August 2.
Alex K., Quartermaster
· Alex presented a shed inventory list, including what we have and what we need. 
· Items that are donatable will be donated (such as tents that are missing components). Alex and his team (Braden, Zach, and Carter) will decide what to get rid of.
· Needs will likely be met via request to troop committee and parents.
· Alex and team did an awesome job.
Mr. Heron, Treasurer Report
· Mr. Heron will create a spreadsheet to determine costs to join the troop. Fees have increased.
Mr. Bebber, Outdoor Activities
· Reminder that there should be a camping report for CRM. Alex will talk to Colin.
· Make sure we have everything we need for theme nights.
· Mr. Fultz will confirm that all scouts are swim-tested. Gage K. had volunteered to test two of them.
	Date
	Event
	Coordinator

	July 17-24
	Camp Rainey Mountain
	Fultz, Delorosa, Clamp attending

	August 3
	Troop Elections
	

	August 10
	Court of Honor
	

	August 13-15
	Shelton Farm/ILST
	Shelton

	September 10-12 (tentative)
	Sliding Rock (Asheville)
	Fultz

	November
	Webelos Woods
	Need confirmation


Mr. Powell, New Scout Coordinator
· A large crossover is expected in March, 2022, with 10-15 scouts from pack 48.
· With the administration change in District 5, we may be able to recruit in classrooms.
Mr. Norris, Eagle Advisor
· Mr. Norris has created a spreadsheet to track the progress of all Life Scouts.
Roundtable
Mr. Herron informed us that Mr. Shelton cannot pull the trailer to CRM. Mr. Powell said he may be able to do it.
Mr. Bebber applauded the adults who attended the canoe trip.
Mr. Powell directed us to a Lexington Ledger article. He also reported that the canoe trip portage was challenging, and that nine boys earned their canoeing badge.
Meeting adjourned at 8:30
Next meeting, August 2, at 7:00.
Submitted by Angela McGregor
